
Student Bulletin 
moscrop.burnabyschools.ca burnabyschools.ca 

Teachers:  please read this bulletin to your class first period 

 
Wednesday, June 2, 2021 
Quarter 4 – Periods 7 and 8 
 

 

 

Grad Events Coming in June, Save The Date! 
 

Date Event Time 

June 14 – 18 Grad Spirit Week  

June 24 Crossing the Stage Event 12 - 5pm 

June 25 Crossing the Stage Event 12 - 5pm 

June 28 Honouring our Youth 11am - 12 pm 

TBD Car Parade TBD 

 
 
NEW   GRAD COUNCIL MEETING 
Attention grade 12 students. There will be an important grad council meeting this Thursday at lunch in 
room 234. We will be discussing and planning GRAD SPIRIT week coming up soon!  Be there!  Ms. Bacot 
 
ATTENTION GRADE 12 STUDENTS AND PARENTS 
The Grad Committee, and Parent Grad Committee, are working hard to build the best experience we can 
for the Grad Week Events in June. 
 
Dry Grad Parent Committee is asking for CASH donations to help pay for these events.  See the Burnaby 
School District's School Cash Online donation 
page:  https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/635/16/false/true 
 

• Not a tribute gift 
• Fund Destination:  Moscrop Secondary 
• Message to School Board:  Moscrop Grad Events in care of the Dry Grad parent committee 

 

Tax-receipts will be issued for donations over $20.The money will be put toward the following 
items:  Decorations and items for grad events, grab bag items (t-shirts, shaker bottles, misc items), 
plaques, and outdoor car parade event (set up/decorations items).  We are also requesting any parents 
within the school to donate decorations, Grad Grab bags items, gift cards, or if family businesses can supply 
items - again that would be awesome.  Working together we hope to create some great events and 
memories.  If you have any questions - please email Moscropgradparents2021@gmail.com 
 
ATTENTION GRADE 12 STUDENTS  IMPORTANT! 
Please review MyED to ensure that we have the correct demographic information on file (home address, 
phone numbers, etc).  The Ministry of Education obtains the information we have in MyEd for scholarships, 
transcripts, etc.  If you need to update your information, please email:  ann.cao@burnabyschools.ca. 
 
GRADE 12 STUDENTS – COMPASS GRADPASSES  
This week your period 7 or 8 teacher will be distributing Compass GradPasses.  Each Grade 12 student 
receives TWO passes.  Each pass gives students one free day of unlimited travel on bus, SkyTrain, SeaBus 
and West Coast Express.  Valid until June 20, 2021.  Must be used in conjunction with school or government 
issued ID.  Students who do not have a period 7 will be issued their passes in period 8.  If your period 7 or 8 
teacher did not distribute passes to you, please come to the office.  Students without period 7 or 8 will 
receive their passes at the office.  Thank you, Ms. Clements 
 
GRADE 12 SCHOLARSHIPS:  (SEE https://moscropsecondaryscholarshipsblog.wordpress.com for details) 
 
GRADE 12 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS – CONGRATULATIONS!  
If you have been offered a scholarship (whether you are accepting it or not) please send Ms. Wong an e-
mail at cindy.wong@burnabyschools.ca as soon as possible.    Ms. C. Wong  
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SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE 

Engineers and Geoscientists BC Foundation Scholarships June 30, 2021 

Indspire:  Indigenous Students’ Scholarship (Horatio Alger) August 1, 2021  

 
GENERAL 

 
ANTI-RACISM SURVEY 
Students are reminded to check their school district email for an important email from the Burnaby School 
District. This email contains information about an important Anti-Racism Survey from the school district. 
Please take some time to complete this survey prior to June 4th. Mr. Sandor 
 
NEW tk’emlups te secwepemc 
Ms. Sjodin’s classroom (room 320) will be open at lunch on Friday for any staff or students interested in 
writing letters to appeal to the federal government and/or the Vatican to address the United Nations’ 
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous People regarding the legacy of Residential schools. 
 
NEW ATTENTION GRADE 8 AND 9 STUDENTS: 
Grade 8 and 9 learning conversations will be occurring on Wednesday, June 9th between 1:30 and 3:00PM. 
By now you should have received information about this during your block 7 class. Student-Teacher pairings 
and time slots for interviews are now posted in the school in 2 places - on the wall near the main office and 
on the 3rd floor landing near the Learning Commons. Please check this list and make note of the time of 
your interview, the teacher you are paired with, and the room where the interview will take place (also 
please make sure you know how to get to the room where your interview will take place). If you have any 
questions, please check in with your block 7 teacher or the main office. Remember that these learning 
conversations are a celebration of your learning! Have fun with it!  Mr. Gammie 
 
NEW PAID SUMMER WORK:  Posted in Microsoft Work Exp Teams and Physical Job Board in Room 313 
Vancouver & Lower Mainland Multicultural Family Support Services Society:  July 5 – Aug 13, 2021 – June 
14th closing date 
Lordco:  Warehouse Workers wanted – posters in hall, and in room 313 
Paraspace Landscaping:  19.50 / hour - physical work, moving lawns, and landscaping.  Application details 
can be found in room 313 
Grade 10 and 11 students are now in Microsoft Teams with information about paid work, and limited 
current volunteer activities for June and summer. 
  
Talk with Ms. Wong Room 312a, Ms. Wispinski and Ms. Dato room 313. 
 
NEW NATIONAL INDIGENOUS HISTORY MONTH - Did You Know?  
You probably already know that Moscrop is on the unceded, ancestral territories of 
the xʷməθkwəy̓əm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and Səl̓ílwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) First Nations.  But did you 
know that there are a lot of cool online sites where you can learn how to pronounce these traditional 
names?  Check out this great video made by Khelsilem of the Skwomesh Language Academy and learn how 
to pronounce Sḵwx̱wú7mesh - it's fun!  See how well you do!    Ms. Sawatsky 
 
MOSCROP SUSTAINABILITY CLUB 
The Moscrop Sustainability Club is doing a Gift Basket Fundraiser for the Wildlife Rescue Association of B.C.  
You can say thanks to a teacher, friend or parent by giving them a pre-made or customizable gift basket.  
Prices range from $5-$19 and there are five different types of baskets available.  Come on down to the 
Multi at lunch anytime next week (June 7-11th) to pre-order your basket.  We hope to see you there.   
Mr. Sidney 
 
GET CULTURED CLUB 
Hey Moscrop!  Get Cultured Club is selling handmade mask chains.  One is $3.00 and 2 are $5.00.  Come 
outside to the basketball courts this Thursday and Friday at lunch.  Proceeds will be donated to Canadian 
Feed the Children!   Mr. Buchanan 
 
CLC 11 REMINDER THAT ASSIGNMNNT #5 IS DUE WEDNESDAY, JUNE 2, 2021 
Submit your Capstone Project Brainstorm to the CLC TEAM.  Be sure to have watched the Session #5 
recording (posted in the TEAM) and do the attendance.   Ms. Dato 
 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yknmoz9PZRU&ab_channel=SkwomeshLanguageAcademy


CLC 11 REMINDER 
Deadline to hand in any overdue assignments is Monday, June 7 by the end of the day via the CLC TEAM.  
Ms. Dato 
 
MOSCROP THEATRE COMPANY 
Moscrop Theatre Company proudly presents our production of 'The Importance of Being Earnest' a trivial 
comedy for serious people by Oscar Wilde on June 1, 2 and 3 (possible holdover June 4 and 5).  Admission is 
by donation.  Send an email to Ms. MacLean:   joan.maclean@burnabyschools.ca for tickets. 
 
FOOD SAFE 
Attention students who passed the Foodsafe course:  please go to room 329 to pick up your Foodsafe 
certificate. Ms. Anthony 
 


